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News from APLA Library Staff and Technicians Interest Group 
André Vietinghoff, Convener of APLA Library Staff and Technicians Interest Group 

 

The Library Staff and Technicians Interest Group includes approximately thirty members at this 
time. The new convenor for this group is Andre Vietinghoff, who can be contacted via email 
at libtech@apla.ca. Assisting the convenor is Alexandra Tome, who will be joint owner of the Interest 
Group email account and can also be contacted at libtech@apla.ca.  
 
Our special Interest Group will begin this season by focusing on current concerns of library technicians 
and non-professional library staff who are members of APLA. We have also sent a letter of introduction 
to Shawn Connors, Academic Chair of the Library and Information Technology Program at Nova Scotia 
Community College, with the hope of establishing a rapport between APLA and the LIT program. We 
welcome not only communications from you but also new members. 
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